
 

 
 
 

First Baptist Church of Frankfort 
The Church at the Singing Bridge 

Founded 1816 

 

Online Morning Worship Service 

June 14, 10:50 a.m. 

 

Welcome and Opportunities .................................................................. Richard Summers 

 

Introduction of Candidate for Associate Pastor of Missions ........................ Dana Nickles 
 

Prelude .................... “Worth of Worship” .................. Linda McKinley and Lois Summers 
 

Call to Worship # 354 ................ “Praise Him! Praise Him! ........................... JOYFUL SONG 
 

Opening Prayer ............................................................................................ Marcus Pernell 

 

Hymn # 575 ....................................... “Redeemed” ...................................................... ADA 
 

Children’s Sermon ........................................................................................ Jenny Luscher 
 

Musical Meditation ................ “In His Sight” .............. Linda McKinley and Lois Summers 
 

Testimony .................................................................................................... Michelle Carroll 

 

Scripture Reading .............................. Romans 5:1-8 .................................. Michelle Carroll 
 

Solo .............................................. “He Hideth My Soul” ................................. Karen Sigler 
 

Sermon ............................. “Reason the Good News Is Good” ................ Dr. Keith Felton 
 

Called Business Meeting 
 

Closing Hymn # 523 ....................... “God Be with You” ....................... GOD BE WITH YOU 

 

 



 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
June 14, 2020 

 
 

CALLED BUSINESS MEETING – There will be a called Business Meeting at the conclusion of our June 

14 worship service to vote on a motion from the Associate Pastor of Missions Search Team regarding 

the call of Michelle Carroll as our Associate Pastor of Missions.  Voting will be via email or telephone.  

Voting will take place from noon on Sunday, June 14, through noon on Monday, June 15.  To vote 

you may either 1) email your vote to info@fbcfrankfort.church or 2) call the church office at 

502.227.4528 and leave a message at extension 7.  Voting is open to members of First Baptist Church 

only.  Results will be announced by Monday evening, June 15, on our web site 

www.fbcfrankfort.church. 

 
NEW BOOK STUDY – Beginning this Tuesday, June 16 at noon, we will begin a 5-week book study of 
John Ortberg’s The Me I Want to Be: Becoming God’s Best Version of You.  This Zoom small group will 
be led by Rev. Richard Summers.  Details, including the reading and discussion schedule, are posted 
via our scrolling slides on our website homepage. 
 
PHYSICAL HEALTH – Our own Rev. Marcus Pernell is a Certified CrossFit trainer and coach and is 
offering our congregation some of his knowledge and guidance this summer in connecting our 
physical health with our spiritual health.  He offers two classes EACH WEEK in June via Facebook 
Live on our church’s Facebook page.  Check out all the details via the FIT AT FBC scrolling slide on 
our website homepage. 
 
CHECK THE FBC WEBSITE – We cannot stress strongly enough to regularly check our church 
website, www.fbcfrankfort.church.  On the homepage are scrolling slides.  You can click on most 
slides to find out more information about that slide’s topic.  In addition, each Monday afternoon we 
post a schedule and announcement list for the week. 
 
PASSPORT CAMPS – Passport Children’s Camp (3rd – 5th) and Passport Youth Camp (6th – 12th) are 

both virtual this year!  Contact Marcus at mpernell@fbcfrankfort.church or Jenny at 

jluscher@fbcfrankfort.church to find out how your child can experience a week of quality 

programming for spiritual growth right from the comfort of your own home. 

 

SUMMER SURGE – During this time, “We can remember our tithes and offerings. Your efforts in this 

regard have been truly commendable and one day as I look back on this season, one of the positives 

will be how you were faithful in giving. My prayer is we will have a ‘summer surge’ in our offerings. 

I am personally going to contribute more during the summer months. This is not meant to be a ‘pat 

on the back’ but to lead by example. Who will join me?” – Dr. Keith Felton 
  

FINANCIAL UPDATE THROUGH June 7 
Budget Goal to Date:  $394,924 
Received to Date:  $342,393 
 
FBC FACILITIES REMAIN CLOSED – Facilities will remain closed through June.  During this period, 
however, we continue to CONNECT, GROW, and SERVE as we live each day in being God’s church.   
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